
Sincerely yours, 

MR. HAROLD W. RAPP, JR.  
1064 FENWOOD DRIVE 
VALLEY STREAM, N. Y. 

August 21, 1965 

Dear Chief Curry; 

Enclosed are two First Day Covers issued in honor of our 
beloved President John F. Kennedy. 

I would deeply appreciate it if you would autograph these 
two covers for me. 

I realize how busy you are and I sincerely thank you very 
much for this favor. 

Also Enclosed is a stamped addressed envelope for the return 
of these covers. 

My very best wishes to you. Regards. 
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